
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date:  January 21, 2019 
  
To:  Bulletin editors 
   
From:  Brian Dooling, Director of Marketing and Enrollment, Office of 

Catholic Schools 
 
Re: The Office of Catholic Schools creates new website 

           
 
The Office of Catholic Schools has developed a new website at 
https://catholicschoolsatlanta.com/ in order to raise awareness of our 18 
wonderful archdiocesan Catholic schools in the Atlanta area. Please share this 
exciting news with your parishioners by using the suggested announcement in 
your parish bulletins for the next six weeks.    
 
The Office of Catholic Schools creates new website. The Office of Catholic 
Schools has developed a new website at https://catholicschoolsatlanta.com/ in 
order to raise awareness of our 18 wonderful archdiocesan Catholic schools in 
the Atlanta area. The site provides some fast facts, answers to frequently asked 
questions, local news and events, a brief overview of academic excellence, 
Catholic identity, technology, graduate profile, financial resources available and 
more. We invite everyone in the area to explore the website and possibly visit a 
school nearby in order to discover firsthand the incredible benefits of a Catholic 
education.   
For more information, please call Brian Dooling at 404-920-7714 or email 
bdooling@archatl.com. 
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